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Rogue election officials ignored laws 

  

Rep. Allen (R-Waukesha) released the following statement regarding the lawsuit filed today by President 
Trump and his campaign: 

 
President Trump has every right to file suit regarding the conduct of the Wisconsin 
elections.  Unfortunately, a handful of rogue election officials have caused rightful 
skepticism of the legitimacy of the 2020 election. 
 

The Wisconsin Elections Commission (WEC) and clerks in Dane and Milwaukee Counties 
willfully disregarded the law.  Wisconsin citizens are being disenfranchised and their 
lawful votes diluted. 
 

The claims in President Trump’s lawsuit are well-founded.  Basic protections in the clear 
letter of the law, written to ensure ballot security and prevent fraud and abuse, were 
ignored.  The allegations are targeted, specific, and readily demonstrable in court. 
 

Although this course of action does not fit the media narrative, for the sake of election 
integrity, the so-called certified results must be challenged. 

### 
The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City and Village of Waukesha 

 and the Towns of Genesee, and Mukwonago. 
 


